
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP  

Public Work Session 

Wednesday, November 25, 2015 
 

The Summit Township Supervisors Public Work Session, as advertised, was called to order 

by Chairman Agostine at 10:03 am.  Also present were Board members Church and Lee, and 

Secretary Christene Yeast. Supervisor Elect Mark Welka, and resident Jim Chojnacki were 

also present.  

 

The Board reviewed the 2016 Budget line by line, paying particular attention to the additional 

revenue generated by the increase in the Local Services Tax (LST) for 2016, and the 

possibility of hiring a Township Engineer.  

 

Supervisor Church reminded Secretary Yeast to add a note to the proposed budget describing 

the $174,000 Real Estate forgiveness for residents signed onto the Homestead/Farmstead. 

 

The Board adjourned to Executive Session to discuss Perry Hi-Way Hose Company at 12:00 

noon and resumed the Public Work Session at 12:25 p.m. 

 

With no further business to come before the Board, the Board adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Christene S. Yeast 

Secretary 
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